
 

Nursery Newsletter 

Summer 2 

 

Welcome  
 

Welcome back. 

We have a very busy half term ahead! 

 

Our topic for the next half term will be Oh I do like to be beside the seaside. 

  

We will be looking at People Who Help Us and reading Ten Little Pirates, Rainbow Fish and Starting School. We will also be 

looking at the characters and how to retell the stories in our own words.  

In maths we will be concentrating on numbers 1- 10 and understanding the concept of addition and subtraction practically, 

counting back from a given number, sequencing events and measurement. 

 

 

In phonics we will be continuing with Phase 1 with the children. We are concentrating on rhyme and alliteration eg I spy an 

object that begins with s. snake (hearing that first phoneme.) 

Reading is extremely important and lots of stories read to your child is vital.  

Please read daily to your child and encourage them to join in and talk about the pictures. 

 

 

Don’t forget to look on dojo as this will be our main way to communicate with you.  

We will show you some of the exciting things we have been up to and how you can further help your child at home. 

 

P.E every Thursday afternoon. Please come to nursery in appropriate clothing for P.E. 
This will be a red t-shirt, black joggers or shorts and black trainers or pumps. 

 
  

 

Don’t Forget… Important Dates 

 Each child should have a named water bottle containing water (no juice 

please) 

A labelled coat every day. Your child will be going outside daily. 

Snack £1 a week payable to Mrs. Sharples on a Monday.  

(If your child brings grapes into school, please make sure they are cut in 

half)  

 

 
Monday 30th June – Transition Morning in Reception 9:30 – 

11 am. 

 

Wednesday 2nd July Teddy Bears Picnic 2:30-3pm – All 

parents and children invited. This event will hopefully take 

place outside if not we will have the event over in the 

schools sports hall. 

 

Week commencing 7th July - Transitions to Reception. 

 

Term ends Tuesday 22nd July at 1:45pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Staff Names 

These are the staff that work in Foundation Stage  

    Mrs. Sharples (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Dalgleish (Teaching Assistant) 

Mrs Whittaker (EYFS Lead) will see you on a Wednesday for your Reception transitions. 

Mrs. Dunn (Teacher) covers in Nursery Thursday afternoon. 

 

 

If you need any support, please contact any staff member and they will be able to guide you in the right 

direction. Thank you Mrs. Sharples 

 

 

 

 

 

 


